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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter V with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We read books and sang 

songs about spring, and took a walk to look for 

signs of spring. We made a kite using oil 

pastels, colored kites by shape, and did a cut 

and glue sequence about hummingbirds. We 

also did science and alphabet centers, rotating 

through several different fun activities. We 

continue working on name writing. Many are 

working on their last name. In Religion we 

talked about how Jesus had friends and 

feelings like us. We continue talking about 

Lent and working on our patience virtue. 

Next week we will be working on the letter W 

and talking about weather, wind, and water. 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

March 25 – City Lights Dinner & Auction        

March 27 – March Dadness                     

March 29 – Spring Pictures                                  

March 29 – PS, PK, K Informational Night                                

April 3-10 – Spring Break                                

April    11 – Classes Resume 

Show and Tell will be on Wed., March 29th.   

Snacks for next week:                                       

Monday –Cora                                        

Tuesday – Thalia                                  

Wednesday – Oliver                                        

Thursday – Aurora’s 5th Birthday (April 2nd)                                            

Friday – Eliza     

Save the date:  Pre-K Graduation will be 

held on Wednesday, May 17th at 6 pm.                              

Notes: 

March Dadness is Monday, March27th. Come cheer on the girls basketball team as they play 

against their dads. Pulled pork sandwiches and baked goods will be for sale beginning at 5:30 pm. 

The game will start at 6:30.  

Pre-K will be having an Easter egg hunt on Wednesday, April 12th. Please send in a dozen plastic 

eggs filled with wrapped candy by Tuesday, April 11th. Please tape the eggs shut so they don’t spill 

out. You will not need to send in a basket as we will be making our own bunny bags.  

I am sending home a Scholastic Book Order for March/April. If you would like to order, you may 

send in the form and money or order online by using our class code NL3PP by Thurs., March 30th.  
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